
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 21, 2023 
 
STUDENT ATTENDANCE IN SEPTEMBER 
If your plans for September have changed and your child(ren) will no longer 
be attending Spul’u’kwuks, please let the office know as soon as possible.  
We have students waiting for a place and we need to know what spaces are 
available for new students.  Thank you! 
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
Remember that the first day of school is Tuesday, September 5th, and all students will attend for one 
hour.  Students who will be in Grades 1 – 7 next year will attend from 8:45 to 9:45 and new 
Kindergarten students will attend from 1:00 to 1:45. More information will be provided next week in 
our final newsletter. 
 
NOTICE OF LATE RETURN 
Sometimes there are unforeseen critical family circumstances that can cause an unexpected late 
return to school.  In these cases, the parent must advise the school as soon as possible.  Please see 
the Notice of Late Return form attached for important information.  If we do not receive a form and 
your child does not return to school on September 5th we are required to withdraw them and give 
their space to another student. Even with a form, all students must be in attendance before 
September 13th.  Please be aware that a late return should not be due to an extension of holidays. 
 
SUMMER WATERING VOLUNTEERS 

Thank you to those families who responded to our request to help water our 
gardens during the break!  We have some spots open at the beginning of our break 
and Aug. 18-27th.  Please let the office know if you are available to help.  You can 
send an email to the office (spulukwuks@sd38.bc.ca) with your child’s name, 
division, and which week(s) you would be available to water the gardens. 
 

 
UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR      
July 26  Last Day for Students (2:45 Dismissal)   
July 26  Grade 7 Lunch and Farewell     
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